
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:43:00 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 4:53 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
ZACHARY YOUNG

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Why are distribution fees increasing and I paying more, annually, for a service that remains unchanged to me as a
customer from a provider who holds a veritable monopoly? I don't get to choose because there are no competitors.
My usage is approximately the same and yet my bill is now 30% more due to global markets and I'm now informed
that Enbridge wishes to tack on an additional $28 per annum increased fee for distribution for no change in service.
To what end? For the benefit of whom? Why does no one but the monopoly get a say in this?

I appreciate that Enbridge and its shareholders may not be concerned about an extra $28/year due to their probable
financial comfort, but not only are they unlikely to feel $28 a year, but they're not the only provider asking for
arbitrary rate increases blaming it on unprecedented times. The times always seem unprecedented except when they
need to make cuts or report profits.
Reign them in, please.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




